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My family have purchased many plots and we regularly visit our family 

and children who have passed. This law should not include people who 

have already been buried. I can totally understand with future burials 

being considered for cremation purposes as we have a higher population 

now. But seriously do not disturb plots which have already happened. This 

is very disrespectful to my veteran grandfathers, uncles and my father 

who passed early due to war. Please do not pass this law! 


